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For Halloween last week, our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home got well into the party spirt by having their

faces painted and dressing up in witches hats.

Our staff went all out with their Halloween fancy dress outfits too and we held a costume competition for a number of prizes,

including 'best costume', 'most scary' and 'most imaginative character'.

1st place – Liz for her spooky skeleton facepaint and costume

2nd place – Louise for her bloody curdling look!

3rd place – Marina for her scary nurse outfit, complete with scissors!

4th place – Sandy and Catherine with their creepy doll and witch outfits

Our ladies and gents partied the afternoon away with singers Spare Parts and everyone was in great Halloween spirits, dancing

along to the Monster Mash and other spooky songs. Great fun!
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